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Missing Person – Christopher Paul Parkhurst 

 

 
 

 

The San Diego Sheriff's Department's Homicide Unit wants your help in locating a Potrero man 

who has been missing since December 23, 2020. Forty-seven-year-old Christopher Paul 

Parkhurst was last seen by an acquaintance in the 23000 block of Horizon View Drive in 

Potrero. Parkhurst's family has not seen or heard from him since that day. 

 

Parkhurst stands 5'5" tall, weighs 120 pounds and has blond hair and blue eyes. 

  

Please contact Sheriff's Homicide Detective Brian Simpson at (858) 285-6330 if you have 

information about this investigation. You can also call the Sheriff's Department at (858) 565- 

5200 or San Diego Crime Stoppers at (888) 580-8477. 
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